
The Olmsted Falls City School District Board of Education hereby gives public notice in accordance with 
Section 3307.353* of the Ohio Revised Code that Pam Manas, who is currently employed as the 
administrative assistant to the director of student services, will be retired and seeking re-employment 
with the Olmsted Falls City School District in the same position following her retirement.  The Board of 
Education will hold a public hearing on the issue of re-employing the above named employee at a 
meeting to be held on August 9, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. at the Olmsted Falls High School, located at 26939 
Bagley Road, Olmsted Falls, Ohio  44138. 

 


